
From: Cathy McDonald <cathymcd@optonline.net> 

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 3:58 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Limiting Gun Sales 

 

Dear Mayor Hochvert, 

 

As a long time resident of Scarsdale, & New York State, I write to you to prohibit 

the sale of guns in our village & Westchester County. 

 

While the many empty store fronts in our village are disappointing & 

depressing,  we cannot leave the door open to retailers that may sell guns & 

ammunition.  This only leads to death & destruction. 

 

I fully support a ban on such sales & leasing to those that may want to open a Gun 

& Artillery store in Scarsdale. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Catherine McDonald 

93 Brite Ave. 

Scarsdale, NY 10582 

 

 

 
 


